A Surrey Langley
W SkyTrain

June 12, 2025

UPDATED: Traffic Update: Closure of 188 Street North of Fraser Highway

This is an update to the notice distributed on May 23, 2025, to provide the latest schedule for this activity.
Construction for the Surrey Langley SkyTrain is underway, including the installation of new utilities to power the future

SkyTrain.
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What to Expect
L Timing

LU 7 a.m. on June 9 to 10 p.m. on June 20,
—== 2025.

Traffic
Detour available via 68 Avenue.

Contact

surreylangleyskytrain@gov.bc.ca

surreylangleyskytrain.ca
24/7 Info Line: 1-844-815-6111

To support this work, the following traffic pattern
changes will be in effect until June 20, 2025 (originally
scheduled until June 13, 2025):
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188 Street will be closed to vehicle traffic north of
Fraser Highway.

Vehicles will detour to 68 Avenue and follow
signage to return to 188 Street.

Cyclists will use the same detour route as vehicle
traffic.

Traffic control personnel will support pedestrians
at the Fraser Highway and 188 Street crosswalks.
Access for emergency vehicles will be
coordinated by traffic control personnel.

Please refer to TransLink signage and their
website (TransLink.ca) for the latest information
about bus service in this area.

Hours of Work
Monday to Saturday from 7 a.m. to 10 p.m.
Traffic pattern changes will be in effect 24/7.

Impacts/Interruptions

188 Street north of Fraser Highway will be closed.
The travelling public can expect delays while in the
area. Temporary increases in noise are anticipated.
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Thank you for your cooperation and understanding
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